
Dear Participant, 

  

Thank you very much for your registration to the event "Virtual Symposium: International Day of 

Light 2020". We are glad to inform you that 1537 participants have registered for this event. 

Keeping in view of this large number of interested participants and also the fact that the platform 

should be very easy to use, we have decided to use "Google meet" and "Youtube Live" to organise 

the event. 

 

We are happy to announce that you have been selected to join the event through "Youtube Live". 

 

Kindly go through the instructions attached to this mail for smoothly conducting the event.  

  

Thanking you, 

International Day of Light 2020 Organiser 

IIT Guwahati 

Assam, India 

 


